
 

 

To do our part in slowing the spread of COVID-19, all SRHA offices, building and 
facilities are closed to the public until further notice.  

During the closure, staff continues to be available by email and telephone. Residents, partners and 
clients are encouraged to use email and telephone to communicate with SRHA staff. Click on this link 
“https://www.suffolkrha.org/staff” for contact information. If you have paperwork to drop off, a drop-
box is located outside our main office at 530 E. Pinner Street as well as at each management office.  

The most common symptoms of the virus are: 

   

The CDC recommends that we take the following steps to help prevent the spread of the virus and 
other respiratory diseases: 

 

• Stay home when you are sick 

• Avoid close contact with people who are sick 

• Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds 

• If soap and water are not readily available, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer with at least 
60% alcohol  

• Avoid touching your eyes, nose or mouth with unwashed hands 

• Clean and disinfect frequently touched surfaces and objects daily using a regular household 
cleaning spray or wipe 

• Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash 

• Put distance between yourself and other people, stay 6 feet apart  
 

For the latest updates and information regarding COVID-19, please visit the CDC website at 
www.cdc.gov/COVID19  or the Virginia Department of Health at www.vdh.virginia.gov  
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